Naramata Scottish Country Dancers’
20th Anniversary Celebration!

It's our 20th Anniversary September 6 & 7, 2024 and we invite you to join us!
The venue will be the Penticton Seniors’ Drop-in Centre, aka “The Centre”, 2965 South Main
Street in Penticton, where the Great Hall has a beautiful wooden sprung dance floor.

We are having two events.

Friday September 6t":
- Welcome Dance from 7-9 pm

Saturday September 7t";

- Dance Workshop from 9:30-11:30 am.

- Lunch will be provided after the workshop.

- Tea Dance from 2:00-5:00 pm

- A tea with light refreshments will be provided after the Tea Dance.

We are privileged to have Rebecca Blackhall-Peters as the instructor, and live music provided
by Kilburnie Station, a four-piece Scottish musical ensemble from Vancouver.

Price:

Full weekend including Friday night and all-day Saturday - $75
Tea Dance Only - $45

Where to Stay:

The Ramada — 1050 Eckhardt Ave West, Penticton

Phone 250-492-8926

Email stay@pentictonramada.com

NSCD, Naramata Scottish Country Dancers, have reserved a block of 10 rooms,
Sept 6-8, for out-of-town attendees.

Use group Block Code: 090624NAR available only until August 9.

NSCD will also provide a limited number of billets,

contact Nancy Laramie at nancylaramie@hotmail.com

Note: The City of Penticton will also be hosting two other events on the weekend of
September 6 & 7. We encourage you to book your accommodation early.

We hope that you can join us in our celebration!

* All registrations must be received no later than August 17, 2024 **



